
Change in FCC Identification Authorization Letter 

 
Federal Communications Commission  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046, USA 

 

 

Date: 2023-03-30 

 
To Whom It May Concern:  
We, the undersigned, hereby authorize  
 
Autel Intelligent Tech. Corp., Ltd. 
7th-8th, 10th Floor, Building B1, Zhiyuan, Xueyuan Rd, Xili, Nanshan, Shenzhen, 518055 China 
  
to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules and to 
market our product, under their own identification:  
Model: ASR110, ASR110-XXX-XX (X = A-Z or a-z or 0-9) 
FCC ID: WQ8-ASR110 
 
The original identification for the ASR100, ASR100-XXX-XX (X = A-Z or a-z or 0-9) is FCC ID: 2A56MASR100-001 
The original grant date is: 05/16/2022 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

(Signature) 

 

___ Zhongshan Lin __ 
(Print Name) 

Title: Technical Director 

Telephone: +86 13127562553 

Autel Intelligent Automobile Corp., Ltd. 

Room 701, Building B1, Zhiyuan, No.1001 Xueyuan Avenue, Changyuan Community, Taoyuan Road, Nanshan 
District, Shenzhen, 518055, China 
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